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Have you received the Newsletter by 

email? Help us save paper with an 

email address! 

Well done to all members of P6 and P3 who spent 

their day on Tuesday at the Natural History and 

Victoria and Albert Museums. We picked very 

busy days to visit these museums but all students 

did brilliantly to walk through the crowds and 

view the exhibits. We saw the moving T Rex  

dinosaur, the huge Blue Whale and many other 

mammals. In spite of the crowds and heavy rain 

we had a great day!  



  

 

I would just like to thank all the parents/carers who attended the transition 

information coffee morning yesterday. It was lovely to see so many of you and 

we hope that you found the event useful and informative. A big thank you to 

Sally in the office for organising it!!!  

Just a reminder that school will be closed next week for half term but will re -

open on Monday 4th  November.  

Hearts Of Oak ð If any parent/carer would like to join our Hearts of Oak Com-

mittee in order to help us plan fundraising events please contact Teresa Ellis at 

the school. Your help would be very much appreciated !!!  

From the Head Teacher  

Looking for something to do this half term.........  

Barnet Lawn Tennis Club are running a course over half term 

and have invited all at Oak Lodge to sign up, please look at  

http://www.futureversity.org/course_detail.aspx?id=12735 .  

This is being funded by Barnet and free to all participants.  

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 4 have been studying  

Macbeth this Term. They have all made a 

really good start at  

understanding the storyline and  

characters. The students have been 

learning these in lots of different ways.  

Drama 

Fair Play Barnet - Moving on, Moving up 
for Young People aged 17-25 years old 
with learning disabilities/ difficulties. 
 Workshop about Friendships  
       and Relationships on  
Tuesday 29th October at St Josephôs 
Pastoral Centre from 11am ï 2pm. 
During the workshop we will look at: 
- How we can make friends 
- What makes a good friend? 
- How we cope when we lose a friend 
and moreé 

Meet old friends or make new ones and have 
something tasty to eat! 
Who? Young people aged 11 and over 
(parents/carers, family & friends welcome) 
When? Wednesday 30th October 
Time? 1pm-3pm 
Where? Pizza Express Mill Hill (92 The 
Broadway, London NW7 3TB) 
Please do let us know if youôre coming, so we can 
have a rough idea of numbers 
Email: 

youth@fairplaybarnet.org.uk 

The next Clive Disco for ages 13 - 25 is on Friday 8th November at the Arts Depot  

7- 11 pm  Tickets are £5 -  Book online at www.artsdepot.co.uk or phone 020 8369 5454   

https://mail.lgflmail.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=wtcx4DyVzEmUK338g_24DQhUZ-i_odBIpTbFbZOme_ainpl3oD04SDn0EG5FmasXnJu45wGNrag.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.futureversity.org%2fcourse_detail.aspx%3fid%3d12735
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